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Minute #8 - 1978

PRODUCT SAFETY SUBCOMMITTEE MEETING

MAY 2, 1979
Present:
Subcommittee Others
E. F. Barrett, Chairman W. H. Forson, Jr.
B. K. Daubenspeck, Secretary C. B. Workman
E. Hooton, Jr. R. B. Sperling
E. G. Larson E. F.
R. A. Partnoy J. P.
J. G. Williams J. Exz
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360 rounds of the suspect ammunition have been sent to the
St. Marks plant for examination.
Tifty rounds of 17 cal. ammunition loaded with the same powder
have been tested to date. All were within pressure specification.
Testing of this code will continue.

No customer complaints have been received.
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